DATE 21.22 ITEM NO. CCW

Corrie Cotugno

From:

S. Fickes

Sent:

Saturday, January 29, 2022 8:55 PM

To:

COB_mail; District1; DIST2; District3; District4; District5

Subject:

BOS Meeting 02-01-22

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

I am Sharon Fickes, resident of Pima County AZ, Contact Following is my comment for the BOS Agenda Meeting 02-01-22

ADDENDUM ITEM #5, 6, 7. Resolutions 4,5,6, Total 2021-2022 \$75,000

Whatever your logic is covering past funds spent or promised, it is not even close to what is necessary to support law enforcement necessary to combat drug enforcement operations. You must have your head in the sand not to understand the depth of drug problems Tucson and neighboring communities in Pima County are facing. While you approach the new budgeting period in 2022, make a concerted effort to make a real financial investment protecting us from the drug traffic issues and supporting a solution to death by overdose and illegal drugs.

Melissa Manriquez

From:

Sarah Price

Sent:

Sunday, January 30, 2022 6:36 PM

To:

COB_mail; District5; DIST2; District3; District4; District1

Cc:

S. Fickes

Subject:

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS MEETING - FEBRUARY 2, 2022 - ADDENDUM Item #4, 67.

Categories:

Orange Category



CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

COMMENTS SUPMITTED BY SARAH PRICE I am a legal resident and legal voter in Pima County 575 N Hale Drive Green Valley AZ 85614

My comments on Addendum Item #5, 6, 7. Resolutions 4, 5, 6.

The amount you have approved for 2021-2022 of \$75,000 is laughable when we have the drug crises here in Pima County. I believe a lot of what has happened is due to the immigration policy. We have dangerous drugs crossing our boarder here in Arizona. Our residents (particularly youth) are exposed to high quantities of very dangerous drugs. (They are not you mother's drugs.) I believe we will continue to have a spike in crime.

You as our Board of Supervisors need to rethink the crisis we have here. Stop giving money to illegals and take care of addicted and ill citizens. A lot more focus on our youth!! This is crisis not only in Arizona but all of America.

Please consider revising the budget!

